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Wiser, Sonja

From: Vonnie Sheadel <vsheadel@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 1:09 PM
To: Schroader, Kathy
Subject: Re: FW: Planning Commission to consider proposed changes to comprehensive plan 

update

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Thank you for the updates. I did attend that May 20 meeting.  I can see that there isn't much choice other then to 
get in compliance with the least restriction as possible.  I ask there there is a soft path for those who may have 
been negatively effected by the change and had hoped to divide, but hadn't yet done so.  I know that it would 
have to be unofficial to be in compliance. The understanding of those working with permits and zoning would 
be appreciated by those who are stuck in this unfortunate situation.   
 
I don't say that for my own benefit, because we are fine as we are. It is simply a idea from that heart that could 
be passed along. 
 
Thanks 
Vonnie  
 
On Mon, May 22, 2017 at 10:42 AM, Schroader, Kathy <Kathy.Schroader@clark.wa.gov> wrote: 

PLANNING COMMISSION TO CONSIDER PROPOSED 
CHANGES TO COMPREHENSIVE PLAN UPDATE 

 
News Release from Communications, Clark County, Wash.  
Posted on FlashAlert: May 15th, 2017 2:40 PM 

Vancouver, Wash. ??' The Clark County Planning Commission will hold a public hearing Thursday, May 18, 
2017 on proposed changes to the county's 2016 Comprehensive Growth Management Plan update that could 
enable the county to come into compliance under a recent ruling by the state Growth Management Hearings 
Board.  
 
The hearing is at 6:30 p.m. in the sixth-floor Hearing Room of the Public Service Center, 1300 Franklin St.  
 
The hearings board ruled March 23, 2017 that certain portions of the county's 2016 plan update had not 
complied with requirements of the Growth Management Act. Those issues were remanded to the county for 
further work.  
 
The council decided to appeal two of the remanded issues, but county planners have been working on proposed 
changes to reach compliance on the remaining issues.  
 
The Planning Commission reviewed the proposed changes May 4, and is expected to make a recommendation 
to the county council May 18. Meeting materials are on the county's website at www.clark.wa.gov/community-
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planning/planning-commission-hearings-and-meeting-notes.  
 
The county council will hold a work session on the commission's recommendation at 10:30 a.m. Wednesday, 
June 7, 2017. The council will take formal action on the proposed changes during a 10 a.m. hearing Tuesday, 
June 20, 2017. Meeting materials for the two June meetings will be posted on The Grid on the county's home 
page at https://www.clark.wa.gov/.  
 
The effective date for comprehensive plan amendments is June 30, 2017. Plan adoption materials can be found 
at www.clark.wa.gov/community-planning/plan-adoption.  
 
### 

Contact Info: 
Oliver Orjiako, Community Planning director,  
360.397.2280 ext. 4112, oliver.orjiako@clark.wa.gov 

This e-mail and related attachments and any response may be subject to public disclosure 
under state law. 
 

000696




